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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Further to my letter where I informed you about my decision to retire at the end of the Summer Term. I am writing 

to let you know that the Trust have been actively recruiting for a Principal and are confident that a new Principal will 

be able to start in January 2024. 

To ensure that the school continues to provide a high-quality education it has been agreed that Tyla Owen, who is 

currently the Deputy Principal, will become the Interim Principal from September. I am confident that I am leaving 

the school in his very safe hands and that he will be ably supported by the Trust and all of the staff team.  

I know that change can be difficult for all involved but Quest is a special place as a result of every single member of 

staff demonstrating, on a daily basis, their commitment to the school’s values, mission and vision. I think that the 

African proverb “it takes a village to raise a child” aptly describes what happens at Quest. 

Learners will be made aware of this arrangement during the morning PowerPoint on Friday 30th June 2023. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.  

I look forward to seeing everyone at our annual Questival on Thursday 20th July.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

  
 

Nicola Wells 

Principal 
 
 
 


